
                                                                            
                                                             

 
NEW JERSEY 

BOARD OF RECREATION EXAMINERS    
 
 

 
The NJ Board of Recreation Examiners will be 
holding an examination for Recreation 
Administrators and Recreation Supervisors on  
February 28, 2016. 
 
If you are interested in sitting for the examination, 
please complete an application, available on line at 
the NJ Office of Recreation website, and forward to  
 

Jennifer Underwood 
NJ Board of Recreation Examiners 
PO Box 811 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0811 

 
You will be notified if you have been accepted to sit 
for the examination.   
 
The examination will be held Sunday, February 28, 
2016 at Harrah’s Waterfront Conference Center, 
Atlantic City. The examination will begin at 12:00p.m. 
Most people complete the examination within two 
hours.  All applicants must be finished by 3:00 PM. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Denise Sentek at (609) 633-6309. 

 
 


